
 

 

PAUL GAUGUIN CRUISES ANNOUNCES SALE OF THE M/V TERE MOANA  
 
BELLEVUE, WASH. – June 12, 2015 – Paul Gauguin Cruises (www.pgcruises.com) announced today the sale of 
the Tere Moana cruise ship.  Paul Gauguin Cruises will continue operating all its scheduled voyages on Tere 
Moana through May 14, 2016, without change to the ship’s award-winning service, operations, itineraries, or 
staffing. 
 
“It’s hard to part with the Tere Moana,” said Richard Bailey, Chairman & CEO of Paul Gauguin Cruises.  “But we 
received an attractive offer to purchase the vessel and decided to take this opportunity to refocus in our home 
territory of French Polynesia and provide an even higher level of service to the award-winning operations of the 
Paul Gauguin cruise ship and our renowned South Pacific cruises.” 
 
For information and reservations for Paul Gauguin Cruises, contact a professional travel agent, call 800-848-
6172, or visit www.pgcruises.com. 

### 
 
About Paul Gauguin Cruises 
Owned by Pacific Beachcomber S.C., French Polynesia’s leading luxury hotel and cruise operator, Paul Gauguin 
Cruises operates the 5+-star cruise ship, the 332-guest m/s Paul Gauguin, providing a deluxe cruise experience 
tailored to the unparalleled wonders of Tahiti, French Polynesia, and the South Pacific. The Gauguin’s accolades 
include recognition as one of the “Top 20 Small Cruise Ships” in 2013 for the 15th year in a row by readers of 
Condé Nast Traveler. Paul Gauguin Cruises was voted “#1 Small-Ship Cruise Line” and “#1 Small-Ship Cruise Line 
for Families” in Travel + Leisure’s 2014 World’s Best Awards. 
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